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I and my family will not be financially able to replace our diesel machinery. Tractor, 

pickup, and diesel powered machines we have worked our lives to acquire. In my 

community jobs rely on equipment such as this to survive, this will cause extreme 

negative impact on the lives of Oregonians.  

We already work to reduce our carbon footprint, and look forward to improved clean 

fuels.   


